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SAFETY MEMO 
TO: ALL AIROD AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY STAFFS  

DATE: 07/03/2022 

REFERENCE: AAe/SMS/SM/02/2022 

SUBJECT: ANNOUNCING AN OFFICIAL LAUNCH OF AAE SMS WEBSITE 
 

General. 
 
The time has come to announce an official launch of AAe SMS Website, this platform establish 
to easy the AAe staffs obtain information, share safety strategies plan, key person of SMS 
members, SMS index on Safety Performance Indicator, ALoSP and online safety voluntary 
hazards reporting. 
 
Safety Review Board members (SRB) chaired by Accountable 
Executive prefer all staffs to utilise this unique platform to raise 
concern on SMS aspect.  
 
AAe staffs and customers may assess the website by scanning 
QR Code or logon to https://aaesafetymanagementsystem. 
 
This website maintain by Safety section with directive from 
Accountable Executive and Safety Review Board members.  
 
Benefit from the Website: 
 

1. Provide online present 24/7 and 365 days to all AAe staffs and customers even outside 
of business hours, it offers the user convenience as they can access the information 
they need in the comfort of their own, with no added pressure.   

 
2. Information exchange - a website provides a quick and easy way of communicating 

information.  
 

3. These are useful tools to share crucial information about our SMS implementation and 
activities.  
 

4. Websites, in general, are great ways in providing a place that potential customers can 
be referred to. It shows SMS commitment what our company is about, what it has 
achieved and what it can achieve in the near future.  
 

5. Bolsters our credibility, able to develop a reputation as a great workplace through 
worker safety commitments and improve perception both with customers and potential 
recruits.  
 

 
 
 
Mohd Borhan B Ahamad 
Safety Manager 
Cc; Accountable Executive 
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